
WHVPHA meeting minutes November 2 2020 at Bloomingburg Diner.   

Meeting called to order by Jody Moraski.  Members present: 

Jody Moraski 

Christie Barricella 

Susan Clark 

Gary Clark 

Juliet Charkin 

 

Motion was made to accept the October meeting minutes.  The motion was seconded and approved. 

 

The treasurer’s report was read.  There is $23,305.77 in the cash account.  Current net income is 

$7882.68.   

 

The question was asked if any members are in need of aid this month.   Everyone seems okay. 

 

Submissions were made for the $500 Bonny Lass scholarship and will be forwarded to the scholarship 

committee for review and decision. 

 

So far $1400 in raffle tickets have been sold per Gary, and more tickets will be sold.  The winners will be 

pulled at the next horse show and announced. 

 

The year end awards banquet that was scheduled at the Villa Venezia has been canceled due to covid19. 

Individual barns can host awards parties at their convenience.  The ribbons and prizes can be picked up 

from Jody Moraski. 

 

The Finals horse show went smoothly. Everyone agreed that the pre-entry system worked great. 

 

The 2021 dates assigned to Clover Stables have been taken off the calendar. A representative from 

Clover Stables did not attend the mandatory meeting last month so they could not keep the dates. 

 

The 2021 edition of the horse show rule book is available. A laminated copy will be made available for 

each barn to keep for reference.  A copy is attached to this email. 

 

There was no old business.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Juliet Charkin 

Recording secretary 

 


